From: Tabitha Knell

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: SB 127
Date: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 2:25:13 AM

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in regard to SB 127, which | understand is meant to repeal SB 91. Please consider
moving this bill forward. 1’ve been an Alaska resident all my life, short of a couple of years.
Just since February, I’ve known personally four people who’ve had their cars stolen, including
my nephew who was carjacked by four men at gunpoint. A couple of weeks ago, my cousin’s
new home was broken into, in broad daylight in Anchorage, and all his work tools and a five
hundred pound gun safe were taken. Crime is out of control here, and good people are leaving
our state because there is little or no recourse. | miss the state | grew up in. It’s time to reclaim
it from these crooks.

Thank you,
Tabitha Knell
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